
Bloomingdale Public Library will close at  
5:00 p.m. Wednesday, November 24  

and will be closed on Thursday, November 25  
in observation of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The Library will be closed  
Friday, December 24 through  

Sunday, December 26  
in observation of the Christmas holiday.

The Library will be closed  
Friday, December 31 through Sunday, January 2  

in observation of the New Year holiday.

Winter Closings

Winter Closings 2021-2022

https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=BLOOM&EventID=6296981&sw=1920
https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=BLOOM&EventID=6296990&sw=1920
https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=BLOOM&EventID=6606845&sw=1920
https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=BLOOM&EventID=6606845&sw=1920
https://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/xpages/xp_newpopevent.cfm?zeeOrg=BLOOM&EventID=6296938&sw=1920

